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 Meredith Whitten OBJ2015/1783/P 05/05/2015  15:13:39 Objection. The CGCA objects to the continuing loss of office space in Covent Garden and we note that 

this location already has consent for two floors of residential. In particular, we are concerned about the 

loss of small office space. Such space supports small- and medium-sized businesses, which often are 

the types of innovative, creative and knowledge-based economy jobs that London and the UK have 

made it a policy to attract. Without adequate space in Central London, these businesses cannot flourish 

or even exist in the Capital. We note Camden’s concern about the loss of office space, as well, which 

the Council outlined in its response to the DCLG Technical Consultation in September 2014.
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